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Friday 1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Shazia, who has been teaching 1 Birch this year, will be working in 3 Willow alongside Heather 
and Kelli for the next two weeks as part of her teacher training.  Shazia has been visiting the class 
on different days over the term to get to know the children and is looking forward to teaching 
them. 
 
Feel free to say hello and welcome her on Monday if you are picking up at the end of the school 
day. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


